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January 15, 2025 

 

Ty Nordby and Kurt Froelich have recently completed an initial term of one year for the Urban 

Forestry Committee. Both members have brought years of experience and expertise related to 

tree planting, tree health, and tree care to the Committee. Their efforts and input are 

extremely valuable to the succuss of the City of Dickinson Urban Forestry Program. It is 

recommend that Ty Nordby and Kurt Froelich each be renewed as members of the Urban 

Forestry Committee for a Term of three (3) years.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Blake  

City Forester  

 


